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Via FedEx Standard Overnight

Alabama State Health Planning & Development Agency

Mr. Alva M. Lambert, Executive Director

RSA Union Bldg.

100 N. Union St - Suite 870

Montgomery, AL 36104

RE: Notice of Relocation of Hospice within approved service area

AseraCare Hospice-Demopolis, LLC d/b/a AseraCare Hospice

1013 Medical Center Parkway, Medical Arts Building #1, Ste 101, Selma, AL 36701

Provider No: 01-1561 Facility ID: E2406

CON ID: 047-P4601

Dear Mr. Lambert:

Pursuant to the requirements of the conditions of participation and the regulations for the State of

Alabama, please be advised that the above-referenced Hospice facility is requesting to relocate

within its current approved service area. The agency is prepared to relocate upon approval by the

AL Department of Health Licensing and Certification Division.

The new location is: 482 McQueen Smith

Prattville, AL 36066

Please find enclosed our company check for the Letter ofNon-reviewability fee.

Upon receipt of our Letter of Non-Reviewability, we will submit our application for relocation for

licensure to the AL Department of Public Health. We will also submit our 855 update to CMS for

the Medicare certification update.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions or need any additional

information, please contact me at 479-201-4840, or krista.elmore@goldenliving.com. Thank you

for your assistance with this matter.

Respectfully Submitted,

L. Elmore

Licensure Coordinator

CC: Guy Nevins, AL DPH certification

Ray Sherer, AL DPH, Licensure
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